
 

Week Beginning 28th of January 2019 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been learning facts about real bears. 

We have been learning the repeated phrases and actions from 

the story of ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt.’ 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

We have been practicing our cutting skills to make stick puppets 

of bears. 

Colouring pictures of bears. 

In maths we have been learning about numbers and counting 

numicon. 

Playing in our bear cave. 

 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

We’re going on a bear hunt. 

Singing songs about bears. 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Mon,11th to Fri,15th Feb - Pitch in a Pound for ND Hospice  

Mon, 18th to Fri, 22nd Feb – HALF TERM 

Mon, 25th Feb – back to school 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One”. 
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